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July 31, 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Welcome to Peyton Forest Elementary School! We are thrilled to have you and your child as part of our 
vibrant elementary school community. As we embark on this new academic year together, we want to take a 
moment to extend our warmest greetings and share our excitement for the year ahead. Our theme this year is 
SUCCESS, NOTHING LESS!  
 
Throughout the year, your child will engage in a variety of enriching experiences designed to ignite their 
curiosity, foster their creativity, and expand their knowledge. We strive to create a well-rounded education 
that encompasses not only core subjects like mathematics, language arts, science, and social studies but also 
physical education, art, music, Spanish, and extracurricular activities. 
 
We understand that each child is unique, with their own strengths, interests, and learning styles. Our teachers 
are dedicated to creating a differentiated learning environment that accommodates individual needs and 
encourages every student to reach their full potential. We value open communication and collaboration with 
parents, and we encourage you to share any insights or concerns you may have about your child's education 
and well-being. 
 
We will be hosting an Open House on Tuesday, August 27th to provide you with further information about our 
school policies, curriculum, and expectations. We highly encourage you to attend and get to know the 
teachers and staff who will be working closely with your child. 
 
Our school website, newsletters, Wednesday folders, and Class Dojo will also serve as valuable resources to 
keep you informed about upcoming events, important dates, and school-wide initiatives. We value 
transparency and will ensure that you are well-informed about your child's progress and any updates 
throughout the academic year. 
 
Once again, welcome to Peyton Forest. We are honored to partner with you in your child's educational 
journey. Together, we will foster a love of learning, celebrate achievements, and create lasting memories. 
 
We look forward to a year filled with growth, discovery, and success for your child, because at Peyton we 
believe in Success, Nothing Less! 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Dr. Quentina Pruitt 
Principal 
Peyton Forest Elementary School 


